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December 28, 1982

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
ATTN: . James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Browns Ferry Inspection Report No. 50-259, -260, -296/82-20. dated
July 27, 1982 contained an unresolved item (82-20-06) regarding the
Browns Ferry security program audit. The purpose of this letter is
to inform you ci.at the subject audit will be performed by
January 30, 1983 This audit will be conducted in conjunction h th
the Sequoyah audit as outlined in my October 21, 1982 letter to you
regarding Sequoyah Inspection Report 50-327, -328/82-21.

If you have any questions, please call Jim Domer at FTS 858-2725.

To the best of my knowledge, I declare the statements contained
herein are complete and true.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

.

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Licensing
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